
The SA government is squeezing 
more tax from general practices.  
This tax grab means out-of-pocket fees will  
increase, and practices may have to close.

GP care is vital for your health, and your family. 
Don’t let your practice close.

 

Tell the SA government to ditch the tax grab! 

Keep your  
practice open

Stop the SA 
Tax Grab

Sign the petition 

Scan the QR code or go to  
www.racgp.org.au/advocacy/pay-roll-tax 
to sign the petition.  


